
 

 
 
May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students 
 
Following on from my previous letter, I am now in a position to release further details 
regarding the celebrations on the final ‘normal’ day Friday 28th May.  
 
The plan is as follows: 

● 8.25am - 11.30am: Normal timetable for final evidence collection 
● 11:30am - 12pm: Year group photo (outside), this will hopefully be used on the new 

external banner above main reception 
● 12pm - 12:30pm: Lunch  
● 12:30pm - 1:30pm: Activity hour 
● 1:30pm - 2:20pm: Celebration time  

 
Activity hour - students are currently choosing which activity they would like to participate 
in, including sport, science dissection, maths game, or Spanish surprise. 
 
Celebration time - students will have the opportunity to make memories, including: 

● Photobooth - all photos will be added to the Y11 classroom (if students do not wish 
for their photo to be added to the classroom they must not use the booth) 

● Doughnut wall and other sweet treats 
● Face glitter 
● Mocktails 
● Shirt signing - students MUST bring a spare shirt to do this 
● Personalised wristbands as a keepsake 

 
Unless there is an issue with delivery, students who have ordered a leavers hoody and those 
who have been awarded one as a prize, will be able to take these home during the afternoon. 
 
Please note that students could be leaving at any time after 12.30pm.  The weather 
may affect the timing of the activities and whilst we hope that all students will enjoy the 
afternoon, any student who is not meeting our behaviour expectations, will not be invited to 
stay and will be leaving the site after 12.30pm. 
 
Information regarding the programme for after half term and for the summer Teacher 
Assessed Grades collection on the 12th August, will be sent out soon in a separate letter. 
 
Please remember that we have a uniform donation tub outside of the main reception.  We 
really value donations of uniform items your child may no longer require. 
 
Year 11 students continue to work with us on their evidence folders, we are extremely proud 
of them.  We are nearly there!  Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regard 

 
Lisa Allott 
Principal 
 
For regular updates on Academy news and events, follow us on Twitter @OutwoodFreeston or view our website 
www.freeston.outwood.com 


